
Republic of the Philippines 

AMLC ANTI-MONEY LAUNDERING COUNCIL 

SECRETARIAT 
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

NOTICE TO PROCEED 

29 December 2020 

Ms. Sherill C. Merdegia 

Authorized Representative 
Prince Motor Corporation 

43 Commonwealth Avenue 

Brgy. Holy Spirit, Quezon City 

Dear Ms. Merdegia: 

In view of the approval and signing of the Agreement (for the Procurement of 
the Passenger Van) on 28 December 2020, we hereby notify you that completion of 

delivery and implementation based on said Agreement and the TOR be made within 

sixty (60) calendar days from receipt of this Notice. 

Very truly yours, 

EL GE6RGIE B. RÁCELA 
Executive Director 

Conforme: 

Prince Motor Corporation 

SHERIX MERDECIJ 
Signature over printed name of Authorized Representative 

Date: DELM9ER 24 2020 
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